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Meeting was held December 9, 2014, 10:30 am, at Macassa Bay Yacht Club 

 

There were 57 pensioners in attendance 

Treasurer’s Report   $2,549.93 

Last Alarm Richard Holmes 83 yrs Ken Black  83 yrs 

 Norm MacPherson 77 yrs Gerry Dolman  75 yrs 

Good & Welfare Rick Blythe Don Alford Mike Jackson 

 Charlie Ellis Jim Arnold 

OMERS increase 1.8 % for 2015 

Thanks to all who attended the Labour Day Parade, Remembrance Day parade and the Warplane 

Heritage Remembrance Day parade. 

I would be remis if I did not thank Bill Pasel for his kind donation to the Wayne Murray annual 

Horseshoe Pitch Tournament. THANK YOU. 

A donation of Four Hundred dollars ($400.00) to the Macasa Bay Yacht Club for their annual 

Christmas Food Bank. 

Colin Grieve hopes to make our March meeting to speak about the sixx (6) new cancers and other 

information. 

If your Email has changed due to takeover of other companies or you wish to go on the Email, please 

contact Mike Jackson. 

Moved: even if you are on Email, contact Fred Morse. 

Next Meeting Tuesday, March 10, 2015; 10:30 am 

 Macassa Bay Yacht Club 

 

 

Fred Morse 

Secretary     
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